
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

This project will remove the riprap placed on the slopes under the 

Phase 1 project, excavate to flatten the slopes, and reestablish 

ditches to facilitate drainage. Additionally, the project will include 

temporary and permanent erosion control and turf establishment 

items.  

Survey and clearing work are anticipated to start the week of June 

28, 2021. Be prepared for associated delays. 
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Pictured below: Existing riprap on the slopes. 
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